Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly, ID 83341

December 5, 1979

Dr. Thomas R, Hester

Center for Archaeological Research

The University of Texas at San Antonio
San Antonlo, Texas 732385

Dear Tom:

Thank you very much for your leiter of lovember 19. I am looking
forward to heing able to participate in the 1980 field season in
Pelize. For this season I hope my health continues to improve
and thet I will he shle to take considerably more active part in
ths study of the technology at Colha. I am so snxious to resolve
some of the elusive technologles represented there.

I must tall you that I have recently received a Grand Pressignyv
core 2%m long. Some of them are known to he as long as 40em,
and it would be interesting to see whether there is any parallel.
ism between the Old World and the New World technolegy. 4s far
as 1 know, theore still needs to he found represenikative exsmnles
of the maero blade removal. This time I hope to be more fully
equivped and be able to have my lugzage arrive the same time that
I de.

I think it would be better Af I wsited until excavations continued
and make tentative plans to come down sometime in March. Heowever,
I would certzinly like to be there when Jack Eton opens the tomb!

That should be an exeiting event.

I am so glad that you had a nice trip to Italy and had s pleasant
stay with our friends there., I wasn't awzre of their filming
Glen Goode and I knppping; that is very interesting.

Thank you for arranging for the airfare. I will keep in tlouch
with you.

Best regarés,

Don cl“bw. D. Se.

Research Associate in Prehistoric Teehnology
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